
 

 

  

 

Dear Club, Business, or Community Group, 

The Maryland State Youth Soccer Association (MSYSA) has selected the bearer of this letter to 
participate in the Maryland Olympic Development Program (ODP). This is a tremendous honor for the 
player and their family. 

The Olympic Development Program was established as a method to identify and train talented soccer 
players for the next level. The player presenting this letter was selected for the Maryland ODP through a 
statewide tryout process and represents one of the top soccer players in Maryland for their age group 
and gender. 

As you can imagine, the program fees are costly to the player and their family. While in some situations, 
minimal assistance is available, the remainder must be borne by the family of the player. Your financial 
support will help defray the program cost for the player and support the Maryland ODP. Participation in 
the Maryland ODP is a major step in their development as a player and as a young adult. 

On behalf of the player, their family and MSYSA, thank you for your help and support. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Gandalf French 
Programs Director: Olympic Development Program 
programs@msysa.org 
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